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HB2572 is an unconstitutional Bill that directly infringes on the rights of law abiding 

citizens.  

It appears to suggest that increased penalties can be incurred if one practices normal 

sporting activities. Training other people to use a gun safely will be illegal if there are 

more than 3 people present. I see this everytime I use a indoor shooting range. Or 

public training center. 

 

This governing body needs to take steps so that the existing laws on the books 

regarding firearm acquisition, use and attempts to purchase a firearm using false 

information are enforced. Otherwise they mean nothing just like this bill. 

CHL holders have demonstrated training and passed additional background checks 

and finger printing.There should be no question they know when and where to carry. 

We all agreed to that in the application process. 

 

 

We the people of the state of Oregon reserve the rights herin our constitution to 

possess firearms. That right is not to be infrindged upon. 

The counrty is watching.  

Stand by your oaths to uphold the constitution. 

 

Thank you. 


